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WELCOME
Welcome to the The Priory School  
Catering Newsletter, this edition 
features current and monthly 
promotions, vouchers, contact 
details and general catering news.
  
Our purpose is to ensure we are 
meeting all your catering needs 
at this fantastic school, happy 
reading, dining & Happy New Year!

The Catering Academy Team 
ethos consists of passion, 
consistency, great tasting fresh 
food and an excellent experience 
for everyone.
 
We welcome any thoughts, ideas 
and feedback you might want to 
tell us about. This helps us to 
deliver an outstanding service 
to you. 
 
Please do not hesitate to fill in 
a comment card with your 
feedback or email the Catering 
Manager, Mrs Amanda Parker

kitchen@
tpstrust.co.uk

what do you think?

what’s on in January?

coming in february

Please contact a catering team member for Allergen details

15th 
Jan

12th
FEB

4th
FEB

25th 
Jan

offers & promotions

deli
theme
jan/feb

HEALTHY LUNCH OFFER
Create your own Wraps/Subs/Salad Box 

from the deli counter
Jacket Potatoes available everyday




